

August 25, 2011

Ms. Shanda Diehl Associate Vice President of Planning and Effectiveness Clark College 1933 Fort Vancouver Way, MS BRD 114 Vancouver, WA 98663

Dear Vice President Diehl:

This is in reply to your correspondence dated June 28, 2011, requesting approval from the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities to repackage a number of the College's currently offered courses for the purpose of refining the Associate of Fine Arts (AFA) degree program in Graphic Design and the Associate in Applied Technology (AAT) degree program in Pharmacy Technician Leadership.

In accordance with Commission Policy A-2, *Substantive Change*, these two revised degree programs have been reviewed and approved as *minor changes*. Accordingly, the revised Associate of Fine Arts (AFA) degree program in Graphic Design and the revised Associate in Applied Technology (AAT) degree program in Pharmacy Technician Leadership are now included under the accreditation of Clark College.

Thank you for keeping the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities apprised of developments and initiatives at Clark College. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Pamela Goad Vice President

PG:jmb

cc:

Mr. Robert Knight, President

Dr. Sandra E. Elman, President, NWCCU